
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

16th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children in 6J and 6S will be going on a local area walk on Monday 21st October 2024 as 
part of our Geography themed week. We will be looking at ‘The Wonders of Our Area’. 

We will be out of school from 1:30pm and will be back before 3:15pm. Please make sure your 
child wears their school uniform and brings a warm coat with them on this day. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Jacques & Mrs Spence 

Year 6 Teachers 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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